

CIRCULAR

By your side

TO ALL OWNERS, MEMBERS AND BROKERS

21 May 2021

Dear Sir / Madam

The Standard Club Asia Ltd – new banking arrangements – urgent action required

Following a decision by Nordea Bank to close their London branch, the club's London accounts will cease to operate on 30 June 2021, so the bank accounts held at Nordea Bank Abp, London branch will be switching to Nordea Bank Abp, Oslo Branch with immediate effect.

We kindly request therefore that, going forward, all remittances are made to the new Nordea Oslo branch accounts. Please instruct your accounts teams to take urgent action to update their records. Please get in touch with your usual club contact for the new banking details.

In due course, these new banking arrangements will be included on debit notes issued by the club but in the short term, to verify the information in this circular you may obtain verbal confirmation of the changes from your usual Standard Asia contact or check against the version available on the club's website.

Yours faithfully

David Roberts Managing Director

The Standard Club Asia Limited

Email: david.roberts@standardclub.com

